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Dear Chair and members of the Committee, 

 

Please consider supporting this bill. Having a right to repair consumer electronic 

equipment is important to all Oregonians. Being able to repair our own electronics 

can help us save money, reduce e-waste, learn new skills, and feel empowered. 

 

Thank you for your work for Oregonians. 


